Do You Have Questions About the
Proposed Fee?

CORNING SUB-BASIN
GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

Learn More About the Proposed Groundwater Fee
to Fund the Corning Sub-basin
Groundwater Sustainability Agency

Come to Our Public Information Session!

A Public Workshop is being planned for the week of July 17, 2023.

Information will be added to the welbsite announcing
the details once finalized.

Please visit the website below or email LHunter@countyofglenn.net
requesting to be added to the interested parties list
to receive direct nofification.

THIS IS NOT THE PUBLIC HEARING.
Protests will not be collected aft this session. This event is for
informational purposes only.

To learn more about the Corning Sub-basin GSA
please contact: LHunter@countyofglenn.net | visit our website:
hitps://www.countyofglenn.net/dept/planning-community-development-
services/water-resources/sustainable-groundwater-management-6
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